Dear AACN Member,
In mid-February, the George Washington University Health Workforce Institute issued a survey to select AACN member schools with BSN and NP programs as part of its Social Mission Metrics Initiative. Funded by the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation and HRSA, this initiative was launched to develop measurement tools for the social mission content of medical, nursing, and dental education. 

We strongly encourage you to complete this survey, which will help to shape the national dialogue about the social mission of health profession schools and increase your awareness of you school’s own social mission. Please help us ensure that nursing schools are well represented in this work by completing the survey by the end of April. 

Individual links to your school’s survey were included in the initial letter sent by GWU in mid-February. Those needing assistance in completing the survey are encouraged to contact Research Coordinator Julie Orban at 202-994-4315 or juliela@gwu.edu.

Sincerely,
Deborah E. Trautman, PhD, RN, FAAN
President and Chief Executive Officer
American Association of Colleges of Nursing
